
16/3/2020  Dear Parents & Guardians, 

Please read the latest information from the Department of Education (DET).  As a consequence of current requirements: the 

GRIP –Student Leaders Conference Thurs 19/3, will need to be postponed for our School Captains and Vice-Captains, as will 

the Earth Ed –Science excursion Mon 23/3 for the Year Ones and Year Twos. Our School Discos scheduled for this Thursday- 

TBC. Please keep an eye out for regular notices- possibly daily. Kind regards, Sonia & Staff. 

 

 


